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Subject: DCM OptiServe sensor change. 
 

The DCM Optiserve sensors have been changed.  These new sensor assemblies are common 

across all DCM models and improve performance with certain types of cups and lighting. 

These sensors are drop-in replacements and do not require any equipment modifications. 

 

 

Previous sensor part number New sensor part number Application 

4A3753G01 

4A3753G03 
4A7246A01 Ice 

4A3753G02 

4A3753G04 
4A7246A02 Water 

 

 

 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact the Technical Support 

Department at tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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